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I am a Reader in Regenerative Medicine Technologies based at the University of Sheffield in 
the UK.  In this role, I lead advanced and regenerative medicine therapy projects within the 
Bioengineering and Health Technologies Research Group.  My personal expertise is in the 
fields of connective tissue biology and development of regenerative medicine technologies 
including skeletal tissue engineering for orthopaedic and maxillofacial repair and 
reconstruction. I have a very broad career experience gained through research positions held 
in both the pharmaceutical industry and academia.  

Specific areas of my multidisciplinary research are centred on the potential of novel 
functionalised scaffold materials to promote mesenchymal stem cell migration, capture and 
differentiation for in situ regeneration of articular cartilage and bone and in vitro tissue 
engineering of bone, tendon/ligament and hyaline and hypertrophic cartilage grafts. I have 
experience of successful collaboration in a number of national and international 
interdisciplinary, collaborative projects with academic and industrial partners in tissue 
engineering, materials functionalisation and medical device development. I have collaborated 
with leading European groups in Biomaterials and Tissue Engineering through participation in 
EU funded tissue engineering and biomaterials projects and membership of the Network of 
Excellence EXPERTISSUES.  These collaborative activities combined with my membership of 
TERMIS for over 10 years have given me many valuable insights and experience into our 
growing field.  TERMIS has an essential role in supporting the development of the science and 
therapies in regenerative medicine and tissue engineering by enabling valuable opportunities 
for multidisciplinary knowledge exchange, networking and collaborations. I would like to 
serve our TERMIS community by membership of the Endorsement Committee in for proposals 
of meetings, workshops and symposia.  My particular interest in this area is where these 
potential events e.g. workshops also provide opportunities for participation, learning, 
networking and training for early career members.  I have been a mentor to early career 
researchers in the University of Sheffield for the last 4 years. 


